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MISSION STATEMENT  
St. Elizabeth Seton Catholic School is a community of learners committed to the 

development of the whole person. We are gifts of God working together to serve the Lord 

Jesus and each other. With family and parish, we strive for excellence and a                        

commitment to life long learning. 
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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The season of Advent is a time of expectation, waiting, caring, compassion, kind-
ness, and hope. We celebrate that the promise to the people of God is fulfilled. Be-
sides remembering the first Christmas, Advent is also a season to remember that 
Jesus will come again at the end of time. The Christmas season is a time to live in 
peace, and to remember that Jesus came for all cultures, all nations, and all people. 

During the four weeks of Advent, we prepare our hearts and our lives so that we will 
be able to fully celebrate Christmas. We must encourage the children to live Advent 
as a season distinct from Christmas. The seasons of Advent and Christmas should 
be a time of reconciliation and forgiveness, a time of reaching out to those we may 
have hurt by our words and our actions. They are seasons in which we reflect on 
and continue our journey with Jesus. 

As we journey towards Christmas with our families and friends, let our hearts also be 
open to those most in need of God’s love during this season of giving. Through the 
support of parents and staff, we hope to provide a special Christmas for those in 
need through donations of gifts cards. Thank you for your generosity and thoughtful-
ness to this worthy cause.  

On behalf of the staff at St. Elizabeth Seton, we wish you and your family a peaceful 

and blessed Christmas.                                 

May the joy and peace of Advent and Christmas be with you and your family today 
and all through the year.  

 

M D’Souza 

Principal, St. Elizabeth Seton Catholic Elementary School 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://1.bp.blogspot.com/_mih-33zvbw4/STlxhSaQ3lI/AAAAAAAAAI0/pcnKvVbFom4/s320/angel1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://keepingitcatholic.blogspot.com/2008/12/catholic-christmas-traditions-rekindled.html&h=253&w=288&sz=17&tbnid=AIyc
mailto:stjohnofx@rogers.com


Celebrating Advent 

 
 

As Catholics, we prepare to celebrate the season of Advent. The Advent wreath is a circular garland of evergreen branches repre-
senting eternity. On that wreath, four candles (three purple and one pink) are typically arranged. During the season of Advent one 
candle on the wreath is lit each Sunday. Each candle represents an aspect of the spiritual preparation for the coming of the Lord, 
Jesus Christ. 

 

Dec 1st - First Sunday of Advent: purple candle representing                 Hope in anticipation of the coming Messiah. 

 
Dec. 8th-   Second Sunday of Advent: purple candle representing   Love symbolizing Christ's manger. 

 
Dec. 15th - Third Sunday of Advent: pink candle representing                Joy or the “Shepherd’s Candle” 

 
Dec. 22nd - Fourth Sunday of Advent: purple candle representing  Peace also called the "Angel’s Candle” 

A REMEMBRANCE DAY TO REMEMBER! 

 
The students from Mrs. D’Alanno and Mr. Zoretich Gr 2/3 class put on a wonderful 
presentation for Remembrance Day. Students shared various readings with us and 
taught us about why we wear poppies and what they symbolize. We listened to a 

touching song which reminded us about peace and how precious it is. We watched a 
video commemorating all of the fallen soldiers and what their experience may have 

been like during their battles. 

  

Advent of Hope 

Gracious and merciful God of all creation, 

During this season of hope, we remember 
how you sent your Son to be a beacon of 

goodness and light in the world. 

Give us eyes of hope to see the good in 
everything and everyone around us. 

Give us the grace and strength to be bea-
cons of hope and light for all who enter 

this school. 

Let all who visit share our hope that this 
school will remain a safe, caring, inclusive 

community. 

May your virtue of hope guide our deci-
sions for the service of all your people. 

We ask this in the name of Jesus, your 
Son, who lived to show us your way. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

http://christianity.about.com/od/symbolspictures/ig/Christian-Symbols-Glossary/Christian-Circle.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/christmas/tp/allaboutadvent.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/newtestamentpeople/p/jesuschrist.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/glossary/qt/JZ-Nativity-Of-Jesus.htm


Safe Play and Snow 

 

Playing in the snow can be a lot of fun, how-
ever, our school has a rule forbidding the 
throwing of snowballs and kicking snow onto 
others.  Students in our school are reminded 
of the importance of this rule in preventing 
injury to others.  We encourage our students 
to constructively use the snow that winter 
brings to build snow sculptures.  Please as-
sist us by reviewing with your child the dan-
ger in throwing/kicking snow and the im-
portance of preventing injury to other chil-
dren.  This will help to make our school yard 
a safe place for all of our students during 
winter. 
 

Seton Spirit Week 

 
St. Elizabeth Seton students will be 
participating in  our Seton Spirit Week 
beginning on December 16th.  Thank  
you to our families for helping families 
in need.   

Donation of gift cards:   

Your donation of gift cards will help families in 
the community. Please send gift cards through 
your child by Monday, December 16th.  
Thank you for your support. 

Before and After School Programs – Register 
Online Today 

PLASP Child Care Services is now accepting registrations for their 

before and after school programs, including programs at this 

school.  We encourage you to register as soon as possible. Availa-

ble space is allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.   

 

PLASP programs are licensed by the Minis-

try of Education and are adhering to strict 

public health guidelines. Highly trained staff 

facilitate fun, age-appropriate activities both 

indoors and outdoors. 

 
Before School programs operate from 7:30 
a.m. until school starts and include break-
fast daily. After School programs begin at 
school dismissal, include a substantial daily 
snack, and run until 6:00 p.m.  

 
PLASP Child Care Services is a charitable organization, operating 
on a not-for-profit basis, providing award winning programs for chil-
dren, for more than 40 years. 

Visit plasp.com to register, or contact the PLASP Support Ser-
vices Centre at 647-484-4372. 

 
National Day of Remembrance and Action on  

Violence Against Women 
 
 

The Government of Canada identifies: Dec 6th as the  
National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against 
Women in Canada. As well as commemorating the 14 young wom-
en whose lives ended in an act of gender-based violence that 
shocked the Nation in Montreal, in 1989, December 6 represents an 
opportunity for Canadians to reflect on the phenomenon of violence 
against women in our society. It is also an opportunity to consider 
the women and girls for whom violence is a daily reality and to re-
member those who have died as a result of gender-based violence. 
And finally, it is a day on which communities can consider concrete 
actions to eliminate all forms of violence against women. 

Cold and Flu Season 

  

Parents are gently reminded to please keep your 
child at home if they are ill.   

A child who is coughing, wheezing, etc. is not in a 
state to learn and will only affect the health of others.  
As well, please understand that if your child  is well  
enough to attend school, they should be well enough 
to go outside at recess.  (It is impossible for super-
vision and safety of the students to have some 
students inside and others outside).    

On extremely cold days, when the wind-chill equiva-
lent temperature is minus 25 degrees Celsius or low-
er, students will stay inside as per Board guidelines. 

As the temperature drops, students need to dress 
appropriately for the weather.  Mittens, scarves, boots 
and other winter attire should be worn to school. 

  

https://www.plasp.com/


Bullying Prevention-Keeping SAFE at Seton 
 

We participated in Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week activities by reading prayers from students each 

morning during the announcements, providing information about bullying, the bully and bystander. We want stu-

dents at St. Elizabeth Seton school to recognize the similarities and differences between “bullying” and “mean” or 

“rude” behaviour, and to help them to develop strategies to handle unkindness or bullying should it occur. All stu-

dents watched a class-generated power point presentation on November 20th and 21st given by our intermediate 

students. We believe that student voice and advocacy are important traits that all youngsters should develop, as 

well as developing the opportunity to solve  

problems with words instead of violence or physical aggression. 

We encourage parents to remind their children to:   

                                                             S: Stand Up for Themselves 

      A: Ask for help when needed 

      F:  Find a solution to conflict 

      E:  End Bullying 

      

We will continue to engage in Bullying Awareness and Prevention activities throughout 

the course of the school year. 

Intermediate Volleyball  

Our Intermediate Volleyball team had an  
amazing season full of excitement &  

determination! 

Your coaches are very proud of you,  

                 Let’s Go Wildcats!  

 
     Ms.Choporis, Ms. Scornaienchi, 
Ms. Dos Santos, Mr. Wilson CYW 

Snowman Cookies & Popcorn for Sale 

We are selling Terra Cotta Nut Free Snowman Cook-
ies & popcorn. If your child would like to enjoy a Terra 
Cotta Snowman Cookie, please order online. The cost 
is $2.00 per cookie./popcorn. 

If you forget to order, your  child may bring a Toonie 
on the day the cookies/popcorn are being given out 
and we will sell any remaining cookies. Mon/Tuesday 

Please order online to avoid  
disappointment. 

Christmas Concert!  
Please join us for a fun filled Advent/Christmas 

Celebration. This celebration will be held on:  

Monday, December 16th & Tuesday De-

cember 17th  

 

Snowman cookies & popcorn will be for sale 

through cash online for $2  for the concert. 

Cookies/popcorn will be available for pick up 

on the day of the concert 15 minutes prior 

to the show.  

 

Please bring a gift card donation for fami-

lies in need on the day of the concert.  

Advent Retreat Morning 

 

On December 20th, St. Elizabeth 

Seton will be participating in a 

school wide Advent Retreat in the 

AM.  Students will be rotating 

through classes for  

Christmas Advent Activities.  



 



Catholic School Council Corner 
 

 
Happy Holidays, Seton Family! As we head into this season of celebration, we just want to provide 
some important date reminders.  Pizza for January will be open on SchoolCashOnline from Decem-
ber 3 to 19.  We've introduced Osmow's hot lunch on Wednesdays. The order for January will be 
online from December 3 to 19 as well.   

We're excited to host movie night on Wednesday, December 4.  We look forward to seeing our Pri-
mary families to watch Arthur Christmas.  A reminder that any snacks you bring MUST be peanut 
free, no snacks will be available at the school. 

If you’re shopping at Mabel’s Labels, please consider clicking the “Support A Campaign” and search 
for “St. Elizabeth Seton Mississauga”.  The school will receive 20% of your pre-tax/shipping total, 
with no additional cost to you.  It’s a simple way to support our school through regular purchases. 

We’ve also registered the school with FlipGive. Purchase all of your holiday gift cards through 
FlipGive and the school will receive a portion. If you wish to sign up with FlipGive, use 
code KWLJMN to receive a $5 bonus the first time you shop. Download the FlipGive app today and 
“Join our Team” to help us provide even more for the school! 

 

Our next meeting is December 12 at 6pm in the Staff room behind the main office. 

 

 

Amanda 

Seton School Council Chair 

Playground Rules and Behaviour 

Playground games and activities are to promote positive and safe social interaction 

and must follow school and Dufferin Peel School Board Code of Conduct. Rules and 

expectations apply at all times that students are on the playground. Teacher supervi-

sion is provided before and after school and at all recesses. Students are required to 

stay within the designated school playground boundaries and follow the three simple 

rules: 

1. Hands to yourself 

2. Feet on the ground 

3. Watch what you say and how you say it ! 

 Ball games and running activities are allowed on the grass area/Field only. 

 Stay off the field if not playing ball games. 

 The only ball games allowed on the paved/tarmac area are foursquare and basketball.  

 Students need to come prepared with appropriate seasonal outerwear- boots & snowpants in the winter, with 

a change of footwear for indoors. 

 Students line up, enter and exit through their designated entry/exit grade doors at all times. 

 Throwing snowballs, stones etc. is not permitted. 

 In the case of a pavement only/tarmac recess, students are required to stay on the tarmac and off the field. 

This is to be a WALK and TALK recess. NO EQUIPMENT IS ALLOWED. 









Our Book club has launched! This month's books 
focused on the theme of self- value and self-worth. 
Each division received one book that they read as a 
class together. After reading the book, students 
shared their thoughts, questions, and overall review 
of the books. Scan the QR code to see the books 
and reviews from November.  

Equity and Diversity Club: 

News from our Library 

A huge thank you to all the students, parents, and com-

munity members that helped make our book fair at the 

beginning of this month such a success! We raised 

around $3000 dollars that we will be able to use from 

scholastic to support our library and school.  

Ms. Pereira wishes you all happy reading and I look for-

ward to seeing you at our next book fair in February! 







December 2024 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 Pizza Day  4 Osmows 5 6 Pizza Day 7 

First Week of 

Advent: HOPE 

 Advent Liturgy 

@ 9:15 am 

Movie Night 

Primary @ 5:30 

 

Art Club 

Art Club Gonzaga Band 

@ 1pm 

 

8 9 10 Pizza Day 11Osmows 12 13 Pizza Day 14 
Second Week of 

Advent: LOVE 

Rosary Aposto-

late  

Gift Card Drive 

Gift Card Drive School Advent 

Mass @1pm 

Art Club 

Gift Card Drive 

CSC meeting @ 

6:00 pm 

Art Club 

Gift Card Drive 

 

 

 

Gift Card Drive 
 

15 16 17 Pizza Day 18 Osmows 19 20 Pizza Day 21 

Third week of 

Advent: JOY 

Gift Card Drive 

Cookies & Pop-

corn 

Christmas  

Concert @  

1 pm 

Cookies & Pop-

corn 

Christmas  

Concert @  

1 pm 

 

Art Club 

Virtue Celebra-

tion @ 11am  

Art Club 

Last day of 

school!! 

Advent Retreat 

AM 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

Fourth week of 

Advent: PEACE 
  Happy Birthday 

JESUS 

   

29 30 31 1 2 3 4 

       

 



January 2025 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 30 31 1 2 3 4 

   Osmows lunch    

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 School Reopens Pizza Day  Osmows lunch  Pizza Day   

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

 Rosary Aposto-

late  
Pizza Day  Osmows lunch 

 

 

 Pizza Day   

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

 PA DAY Pizza Day  

 

 

Osmows lunch 

School Feast Day 

Mass @ 6m St. 
John of the Cross 

Church  

Pizza Day   

26 27 28 29 30 31  

  Pizza Day  Osmows lunch  Pizza Day   

Notes: 


